
Site inspection Report

Inspected the site for KSTP PHASE II, P-M ROAD on 15.03.2017. The proposal is

for diversion of 0.0745 ha of land for the up gradation of Punalur-Ponkunnam road.

It is seen that thearoposed work is at state highway from Punalur - Moovattupuzha.

This modification of the road is essential for smooth movement of traffic along the state

highway. The area does not have any rure I endangered / threatened species and not coming

under protected area. The requirement of forest land as proposed by the user agency is

unavoidable and bare minimum. During my inspection no work in violation of FC Act or
guidelines is seen carried out by user agency. The project is recommended for approval.
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